
 

 

 

 

  

DATE: September 10, 2021 
  
TO: Pastors, Deacons, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards and Parish 

Secretaries 
  
FROM: Tony Riehl, Executive Director, The Catholic Foundation 
  
SUBJECT:  Postponement of the Red Mass 

 
 
The Red Mass originally scheduled for Monday, October 25, 2021 has been postponed out of an 
abundance of caution, due to the resurgence of the COVID virus. A new date for the Mass and 
reception will be announced when it is available. 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating this year’s St. Thomas More Award winner, the Honorable 
Steven M. Basha, when it is prudent to gather once again. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Tony Riehl 
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